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LITTER POLICY 

Benin Electricity Distribution Company (BEDC) is committed to a Litter Policy which is in line with 

National and International waste management requirements. This is intended to be a driving force in 

instituting a continuous Litter campaign and in so doing changing the mind-set and culture of all 

employees, visitors and other stakeholders. 

It is an offence punishable through the disciplinary action process if caught intentionally littering 

anywhere within the BEDC offices, business units and designated operational areas. 

Management will provide trash bins and maintain a Service Level Agreement (SLA) with an 

appointed and government accredited waste removal company who will collect and dispose all type 

of wastes twice monthly at all BEDC locations. 

Management shall provide and implement a waste segregation program whereby all users at BEDC 

facilities will be required to place waste in separate bins for plastic, metals, paper and organics. 

Management shall review this policy on an annual basis during the management review and will 

inform all employees if and when changes are brought about. 


